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141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447

Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447

Ph: (413) 268-8400



Fax: (413) 268-8409
	Minutes for meeting on

November 7, 2017

	Members:
	present
	not present

	
	Walter (Kim) Boas
	x
	

	
	Mary Dudek
	x 
	

	
	    Gerald Mann 
	x
	

	
	Robert Stinson
	x
	

	
	Charles Dudek
	x
	

	
	
	
	

	
	Others present:
	
	

	
	


Meeting called to order at 10:00 a.m.  
1. K. Boas informed the members that he and Patrick Roche would interview candidate firms to conduct the audit of Williamsburg’s street lights. After the audit is completed, we will develop a design for the street lights taking into consideration lamp color, intensity, citizen input, etc.
2. K. Boas informed the committee that he had participated in an HCOG webinar concerning HCOG’s Thermal Challenge program. This program is targeted at hot water heating. 
3. K. Boas informed the members that to date there are 995 enrollees and 78 op outs for the Williamsburg energy aggregation program. 

4. K. Boas gave an update on the META grant application and commented that Mark Corner had submitted a copy of a request for proposals as a guide.
5.  M. Dudek moved to approve the minutes of the October 3, 2017, meeting.  C. Dudek second. Approved, so voted 5-0. 
6. C. Dudek moved to adjourn the meeting. K. Boas second. Approved, so voted 5-0. Meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m. The next meeting is scheduled for December 5, 2017, at 10:00 a.m.
Charles J. Dudek
Secretary 
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